
Dates to Remember 

 

January 29, 2021 - December 1 

Child Count Snapshot Data Pickup 

 

February 5, 12, 19, 2021 - Decem-

ber 1 Child Count Snapshot Data 

Pickup 

 

February 15, 2021 - Office Closed 

in Honor of President’s Day 

 

February 24, 2021 - FINAL Decem-

ber 1 Child Count Snapshot Data 

Pickup 
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Customized training is 

available at your     

convenience.   

Click the following link 

to request an Individu-

alized Training!! 

Customized Training - 

Register Now! 

December 1 Child Count Snapshot Continues 

The December 1 Child Count Snapshot will continue each Friday through       

February 19th.  The FINAL Snapshot will be on February 24th.  No changes will 

be allowed after that date. 

To ensure your district is reporting accurate data, review the ‘Child Count Snap-

shot by Resident District’ each Friday.  This report will reflect the students that 

were included in the weekly snapshot.  Corrections should be made based on the 

students listed on this report. Remember, this report will only update on Friday, 

after the weekly snapshot is complete.   

Our training team is continuing to provide ‘Preparing for Child Count’ online 

webinars.  Each session is recorded for your viewing convenience and posted on 

our website (www.hbug.k12.il.us) under ‘Hot Topics’!  If you wish to attend a ‘live’ 

online webinar, click the ‘Events’ tab on our website (www.hbug.k12.il.us) to reg-

ister.   

December 1 Child Count Certification 

The December 1 Child Count Certification will not open until March.  This will 

be completed by the District Superintendent or an authorized district representa-

tive.  Special Education Cooperatives can not complete this process for their 

member districts. 

The first ‘Child Count Certification Process’ online training was held last week.  

If you were unable to attend, the recorded session can be viewed at the following 

link: 

Child Count Certification Process - Video 

Child Count Certification Process - Presentation 

If you prefer to attend a ‘live’ session, visit the ‘Events’ section of our website 

(www.hbug.k12.il.us) to register. 

https://www.hbug.k12.il.us/onlineonsite.aspx
https://www.hbug.k12.il.us/onlineonsite.aspx
http://www.hbug.k12.il.us
https://www.hbug.k12.il.us/events.aspx
http://www.hbug.k12.il.us
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y3QD8hjjPaI
https://www.hbug.k12.il.us/Resources/Training/Pre_Feb_24_Special_Education_Child_Count_Certification_in_I-Star.pdf
https://www.hbug.k12.il.us/events.aspx
http://www.hbug.k12.il.us
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Harrisburg Project trainings are now available with ‘Closed Captioning’!   

 

Harrisburg Project Recorded Trainings - YouTube 

Events 

Be sure to check out the schedule and sign up for a training today!  To view the upcoming schedule, visit 

our website (www.hbug.k12.il.us) then select the ‘Events’ tab or simply click the following link:  

 Events   

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTRPEATboi2HVWHJ8b1f3RQ
http://www.hbug.k12.il.us
http://www.hbug.k12.il.us/events.aspx

